
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 7/31/2011 4:37:20 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Thank you 

Hi 
How about August 13th, 20th, or 27th for dinner. I will make reservations once you tell me. Also, should I do a 
table for 6 with Brian P and Lauren or keep it at 4? 

Regards, 
Marzia Zafar 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Saturday, My 30, 2011 08:46 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: Re: Thank you 

You're welcome. There may be something for her here but she needs to be patient. 

We'd love to do dinner at Contogna. Never been there but heard it is great. Love to see you and Autumn too ! 

Original Message 
From: Zafar. Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Saturday, My 30, 2011 06:55 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Thank you 

Hi Brian 
Thank you for meeting with Hazel. What do you think of her? She was not only really impressed by you but also 
grateful. Sam also forwarded her resume to Pres Peevey and Nancy Ryan (she is eligible for all PURA positions). 
Anyway, hopefully she'll find something that interest her. 

Say "hi" to Sara. We are always up for dinner in the City if you guys are here during the weekends. We want to 
try Contigo and Cotogna. 

Have a good weekend 
Regards, 
Marzia Zafar 
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